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WEEKLY NEWSLETTER
From the Principal... OCTORER ‘—\T
22 Volleyball Practice (3:30-5pm) *
This Week Thursday & Friday—Professional 23 Pizza Day
Development Days 24 Christian. Teachers’ Fonvention (No School)
25 TCS Curriculum Review Day (No School)
A reminder for both our new families and our long- 28 Dutch Store Pre-Orders Due *
term TCS families — there is no school this Thursday or 29 Volleyball Practice (3:30-5pm) ﬁ\¢
Friday as the TCS staff are involved in professional 31 Membership Forms Due
development (as stated in the year at a glance calendar ViellieroelPrciftes (20 *
you received at the start of the year & also in the
parent directory). NOVEMEER >~ ’
1 9-9:45am - Split Chapel (Gr. 1)
e Thursday — TCS staff will be joining over 700 9:45-10:30am - Split Chapel (Gr. 8)
other Christian school staff from across Ontario Picture Retake Day
Christian Schools in attending the Christian €1, 7T (it Uit Veied o s ‘—\r

Pizza Day
5 Unity Day for Gr. 7 & 8 (10am-2pm)

*
Volleyball Practice (3:30-5pm) *
. . 6 Progress Reports go home at 3:30pm
e Friday — Several of our TCS staff will be 7 Volleyball Practice (3:30-5pm) 3\¢
attending day two of the convention for 8 Pizza Day

specialists while the rest of the TCS Staff will be

at the school participating in an in-house curriculum day focussing on REMI”DEQ

reviewing the Math curriculum/skills at TCS.

School Teachers’ Convention at Redeemer
University College.

Note: There will be no classes/no students at TCS for Thursday, October 24 and ”o $C"OOL

Friday, October 25.

TCS Annual Christmas Bazaar - on November 16!

Are you ready for our biggest community fundraiser of the school year? Our

Annual Christmas Bazaar & Auction is coming up on Saturday, November 16 and we need your help! We will
need lots of volunteer help, but also need your support by coming to buy lunch, support the vendors, and bid
at the silent and live auctions! We are still looking for volunteers to help - if you can help please email Christa
Kers at kers321.ck@gmail.com. Make sure to mark

Saturday, November 16 from 9am-2pm on your calendar!

Come support the biggest yearly fundraiser at TCS! And if

you’re on Facebook, make sure to share the event page

with your friends! Grade 5
https://www.facebook.com/events/1942919005854657/ \JUes- Oct. 22 Grammar Test: Unit |




Congatulations Cross Country Team!

A big CONGRATULATIONS to all our cross country team members! We had some great success at the Alliston
meet. Despite the rainy weather, each division brought home the first place trophy. We are so proud of your
hard work in training and the positive attitudes you displayed while running at the meet. We had the
following students place top 3 at the event:

e 3. (Catharine Mensinga Gr. 3 e 2"_Sophia McFadden Gr. 6
e 1%t-Owen Tankard Gr. 6 e 15t-Hannah Riewe Gr. 8
e 2"_Ethan Van Loenen Gr. 6 e 2" Jillian Kapteyn Gr. 7
e 1%t- Rhaya Hamilton Gr. 6 e 4t _Emerson Weening Gr. 8

The junior and senior teams had a fantastic day racing in Dundas with 21 other schools. Congratulations to all
of you!!! A special mention to Owen Tankard on his 4™ place finish. Thank you to all the parents who came
and helped out. You all made this race possible for our students. We are grateful. We feel so blessed to have
worked with each of you and it was so sweet to see your accomplishments. Please have all cross country
uniforms washed and returned by Wednesday, October 23™. Thank you! - Mrs. Gruber and Mrs. Regeling.

Terry Fox Tally

We had a great day for our annual run in September and now our fundraising totals are in! We surpassed our
goal of $1000.00 with a grand total of $1.060.20 in donations. Thank you, Timothy families, for your
generosity. Thanks also to the families and parents who came to help during the run and for cheering us on!
The class with the largest amount of donations was Grade One, who beat the Grade Six class by only

$3.05! The students will get to choose something for outdoor fun at recess time. ‘3 cheers’ to the Timothy
Community for supporting the fight against cancer!

TCS Membership Meeting — Thursday, November 21st!

The Fall TCS Society Meeting is coming up soon! Worldview specialist, Wesley Huff, will be speaking on the
topic of “Why is worldview so important at the elementary age?”. You will also hear updates from various
committees, our TCS Strategic Plan, the admin report and an update from our grade 6 and 7 teachers !

regarding their trip to India. Come join us from 7-9pm on Thursday, November 21st!

High School Transition Information —}\¢
November 215 High School Information Evening (6-7pm)

New this year will be a High School information evening open to all TCS parents and students. This will be in

our music room on November 215t from 6-7pm which is just before the TCS membership meeting. This is a
general ‘learn about the transition to high school’ evening that will be hosted by Unity Christian School staff,
but will help all parents and students better understand the transition to grade nine regardless of which high
school they will be attending next year.

Grade 7 and 8 parents - a memo to parents about upcoming high school dates was sent directly to parents via
email last week from the TCS office to help prepare for the transition to high school.

Unity Day for Grades 7 and 8 students on November 5... all of our grade 7 and 8 students will be attending
Unity Day at Unity Christian High School on November 5" from 10am-2pm. This is a great way for our senior
students to learn about high school and to start to think about this upcoming transition to high school.




| PITCH OPPORTUN

Bazaar Café Volunteers — November 16"

vegetable), chili, and pies.

you can help at nriewel@gmail.com — thank you!

. Christmas Garden Request

e We need a few more volunteers to help in the Bazaar Café, shifts of 9-1 and 10-2 available. |
e We are also looking for donations of homemade soup (chicken noodle, Dutch meatball, pea, .

|
e We also need donations of assorted pops, water, and juice boxes. You can submit PITCH Hours for I
volunteering on the day of and/or helping make food for the kitchen. Please let Natalie Riewe know if -

|

I Birch branches make a beautiful addition to Christmas centrepieces and planters. If you have a birch tree |
* at home and would be willing to share a small branch to be used in the Christmas Garden arrangements in
I November, please contact Erin Mensinga (ownin@hotmail.com). Thank you! |

RVH Community Lecture Series - “Concussions: An Evening with Experts”

Below we are including a link with information about the RVH Community Lecture Series “Concussions: An
Evening with Experts” for Tuesday, November 26 from 6:00-7:30pm. With so many people experiencing
concussions and the new protocol involved, some TCS staff will also be attending this free event. Note: you do

have to register even though it is a free event at Georgian Theatre.

https://barriefht.ca/wp-content/uploads/2019/10/11-Nov-26-Concussions.pdf

From the Community...

re-Source Thrift Shop Barrie - South
As we head into our 4th year of business, volunteering is

THRIFT SHOP

at an all-time low. TCS parental support has dropped
significantly over the last year as well. To date, we have donated
over $210,000 to TCS and supported over 7 community
organizations! Your efforts have blessed many. We are actively
seeking volunteers to help support our daily commitments. The shop
is open daily Monday-Saturday from 10am-5pm... any time that you
can give to us would be a huge help. In addition, we will be closing
the shop on Monday, November 4 to fill our store with seasonal
Christmas items. We will be hosting volunteers from 8am to 8pm to
get our seasonal items priced and on the shelf. We need extra power
to get bins out of storage so please encourage your husbands to
come (there will be free pizza)! Bring a friend or neighbour along to
help, enjoy a time of fellowship and work alongside us to transition
the store into the next sales season. Grab your coffee buddy and
volunteer together. It can be fun and rewarding! You can always
contact us through Facebook. Email: resource.barrie@outlook.com.
Phone: 705-735-0444. Location: 28 Commerce Park Drive, unit B

PRAYER CORNER

Prayer is a powerful part of our
community at TCS. For this reason,
the staff pray for a group of families
each week. The TCS staff prayed for
the families of Thomas & Melanie
Faris, Joel & Deanna Faris, Joseph &
Tanya Fehr, Jason & Amy Ford
during devotions this week. May you
feel God’s ever ready presence in
your decisions and experiences.

A




outfit for less.
@resourcethriftstore

@oliviaculpo

Join us for an hour or two or more!
Bring a friend. Coffee,drinks & Pizza will be
gerved. We will be pricing, making displays,
decorating ete. We will also need some

People to do heavy lifting as we empty our
storage unit which ig full of Christmag items.

Reduce, Reuse, Reeycle ... Repurpose!

Check out the reSource

Thrift Shops of Barrie
@Timothy Christian’s Christmas Bazaar

Saturday, Nov [6th at

Timothy Christian School
Yo nd g, ’VC LU NTEERS 4

Drojecf samples and items for sale! = * ‘

Are you looking for a way tofill your

™ =
- PITCH hours? This is a fun and exciting

-




CHRISTMAS AT TIMOTHY

NOVEMBER 16, 2019
PRE-ORDER FORM FOR EUROPEAN-DUTCH DELICACIES
Please return completed orders to TCS or Melanee Weening or email your order to
dutchstoreorders@gmail.com (please send your payment to the TCS office)
by MONDAY, OCTOBER 28, 2019

NAME EMAIL PHONE

BAKED GOODS QUANTITY TOTAL $
Almond Rings — 8 inch diameter | $15.00
Almond Bars — 12 inch long $9.00
Raisin Buns — Pkg. of 6 $4.00

GOUDA CHEESES (1/4 is approx. 1 kg, Whole wheel is approx. 4.2 — 4.4kg)

Ya Mild $28.00
Ya Medium $29.00
Y4 Spiced $28.00
Y4 Aged $32.00
Mild Wheel $105.00
Medium Wheel $106.00
Spiced Wheel $105.00
Aged Wheel $116.00

WATS Croquettes: frozen, pre-fried, ready to be deep-fried Sausages: fresh, smoked pork Gelderse Worst (can be

frozen) Please note that boxes of Croquettes will be available through Pre-Order only!

Box of 90 Croquettes $120.00
(PREFRIED)

Pkg. of 6 Croquettes $10.00
(PREFRIED)

Single Sausage $7.00
Pkg. of 3 Sausages $16.00

CHOCOLATE LETTERS

(See the back of this page to make letter selections)

Milk Chocolate

$2.00

Dark Chocolate

$2.00

YOUR TOTAL ORDER

$

Please make cheques payable to TIMOTHY CHRISTIAN SCHOOL. Orders will be ready for pick-up in front foyer of

Timothy Christian School on Saturday, November 16, 2019 between 9am and 2pm.

Thank you for your support and we hope you have a wonderful Christmas Season!




CHOCOLATE LETTER ORDERS

Please write how many of each letter you would like to order

by filling in the chart(s) below:

MILK CHOCOLATE
A B Cc D E
F G H | J
K L M N (o)
P Q R S T
U \'J w X Y
Z

DARK CHOCOILATE
A B C D E
F G H | J
K L M N (o)
P Q R S T
U \' w X Y
Z




Yearbook o

advertising space
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TIMOTHY

CHRISTIAN SCHOOL

1/8 Page Advertising
Size:3.5" x 2"
Price: $45.00

* Ads can be horizontal with your
your owncompany logo & design.

Full Page Advertising
Price: $250.00

rl T I The time is now...
e

CCCCCCCCCCCCCCC

ADVERTISE in our 1/2 Page Advertising
Yea I‘bOOk Size: 8”x 5”

We'll help to promote your business,
Price: $135.00

while you support our school!

For more information, please contact:
tcovert@timothychristianszhooI.ca

u - ” . . Running along the edge of a printed page:
Tagllne Twenty Price: s 20.00 (“Lovingly sponsored by the Family”)




TCS MEMBERSHIP FORM 2019/2020

N = Timothy Christian School - Barrie
.~ 4
TIMOTHY

CHRISTIAN SCHOOL

MEMBERSHIP REQUIREMENTS:

I, the undersigned, declare as follows:
e |am over 18 years of age

e Agreement with the basis, principal guidelines, and purpose of the Corporation, as expressed
in Articles Il and lll, in by-law No. 1, of the Constitution (contact the school if you would like a copy of these)

e | am a Christian and an active member or participant in good standing of a Church

e Agreement to comply with the requirements pertaining to members set forth in the Bylaws of the
Corporation and in the approved policies of the society

Member #1:
Member #1 First Name: Last Name:
Member #1 (Signature): Date:

*Please check a box below to indicate your Membership Status for this year, thank you.

*RENEWAL MEMBERSHIP D *NEW MEMBERSHIP |:I
Member #2:

Member #2 First Name: Last Name:
Member #2 (Signature): Date:

*Please check a box below to indicate your Membership Status for this year, thank you.
*RENEWAL MEMBERSHIP [_] *NEW MEMBERSHIP [_]

*The annual membership fee for 2019/2020 is only $10.00 per person.

Please enclose cash or a cheque for this amount per person when you return the completed form to the school.
Cheques are payable to “Timothy Christian School, Barrie” with “membership fee” written in the memo line.
Thank you for your consideration, we hope to hear from you soon.

All forms must be received by October 31, 2019 to be considered for Membership for this year.
If your application arrives past this deadline date, you will be required to reapply for membership
the following school year.
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FREE ADMISSION: Silent & Live Auction, =
Dutch Store, Craft Vendors, Baked Goods;\
= !ewetrv thstmas Eloral Decor & mu h-morel

705-726- 6621 | tcsgen@hmothychnsnanschool ca
750 Essa Road, Barrie, ON L4N 9E9
CHRISTIAN SCHOOL www.timothychristianschool.ca




